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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
YEAR 7 2020 SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 
As you are aware all students commencing Year 7 in 2020 are required to wear the Secondary School 
Uniform. You will need to purchase; 
 

 The School “JW” Cap (required for cooking lessons).  

 Navy micro-fibre sports shorts, which can also be used as boys’ bathers for swimming sessions.  
 
PLEASE NOTE: 

 The School blazer is optional for Year 7 students but will be required for Year 8 in 2021.  
If you wish to purchase a School blazer for your child to wear in Terms 2 and 3, 2020 they 
will need to be fitted before Friday 7 February 2020.  

 Students will wear formal uniform five (5) days a week and change into sport uniform for 
Physical Education/Sport sessions.  

 A Secondary School tracksuit will be required if your child represents the School in any inter-school 
sports team (e.g. Swimming, Cross Country, Athletics, ACC SAS or SASJ) or if he/she requires 
extra warmth while playing sport, including at the annual Lightning Carnivals for Years 7 to 9 
(which are usually held in May). The School Jumper cannot be worn for sport sessions. 

 
The above items can be purchased from the Uniform Store during normal Trading Hours before the 
end of Term 4 2019 or during the Holiday Trading Hours in January 2019. 
     
Credit Card and EFTPOS facilities are available at the Uniform Store. The School Uniform Price 
Guide can also be found on the School website at http://www.jwacs.wa.edu.au/ 
 
I look forward to helping you. Please do not hesitate to contact me on 9495 8129 if you have any 
queries.  
      
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
WENDY BRINNER 
UNIFORM STORE COORDINATOR 
 
11 November 2019 

http://www.jwacs.wa.edu.au/

